
 
 
 
 

Thorner’s sustainable palm oil statement 
 

 

We are a Champion for the Dorset Sustainable Palm Oil Community 

 

At Thorner’s Primary School we have committed to participate in the Dorset 
Sustainable Palm Oil Community project. 

By July 2023 we will have worked with our suppliers to ensure that where palm 
oil is present in our food and other resources used in school, it will be from 

sustainable sources. Our school lunch partners ‘Local Food Links’ are already 
committed to the use of only sustainable palm oil where palm oil is present in 

the meals provided. We understand how ecologically damaging palm oil 
production can be and as such we are very happy to have joined the Dorset 

Sustainable Palm Oil Community Project. 

 

We will continue to remain vigilant towards the use of palm oil in any foods and 
resources used within school. By reducing our palm oil use and ensuring any 

palm oil used is sustainably sourced, we will be helping to protect wildlife 
around the world from the impact of unsustainable agricultural practices. 

 
 


